
 
 

Through grants from the National Endowment for the Humanities (NEH)  
and the US Department of Education, the University Center for International Studies (UCIS) at 

the University of Pittsburgh has partnered with community colleges  
to help faculty internationalize curriculum. 

 

The University of Pittsburgh’s Center for Russian and East European 
Studies (REES) and the Community College of Beaver County (CCBC) 
would like to open an invitation to interested faculty and staff at any  
of the universities and colleges in our area to learn more about the 
process, including:  

 Program and curriculum development 

 Institutional partnerships 

 Grant writing 
 

CCBC faculty members will showcase internationally focused course 
modules that they developed through the NEH-funded  

“Bridging Cultures” partnership with Pitt. 
 

For more information about the Bridging Cultures grant program at CCBC, visit our 
Blackboard OER: http://tinyURL.com/BridgingCulturesCCBC.   

A light breakfast 
and lunch will be 
provided. Please 
pre-register by 
October 24 at 
https://goo.gl/forms/eQ
aHHnkD6ucfzRW73  
or contact  
Gina Peirce at 
gbpeirce@pitt.edu. 

Internationalizing 
Our Curriculum 
A Colleagues in Connection event 

Friday, November 4, 2016 
9:00 am – 2:00 pm 
Kurtzman Room, William Pitt Union 
University of Pittsburgh 
Oakland campus 

How do we provide cross-cultural opportunities for our students? 
How can instructors and students be inspired to think globally? 

How can we help faculty internationalize the courses they already offer? 
Come on November 4th and let’s talk! 
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